

BRIAN HAMRICK

3004 Oakwood Drive SE East Grand Rapids, MI 49506

T (616) 975-9770

bhamedit@yahoo.com

December 5, 2011 Ronald Rhoades President Rhoades Environmental 504 Seventh Ave. NE Rio Rancho, NM 87124

Dear Ron,

I'd like to thank you for all the help you provided in resolving our problem regarding possible meth contamination in a rental house that we own in Rio Rancho. When we heard rumors from the neighbors that the previous tenants may have been using/cooking meth in the property, we didn't know where to turn. After consulting with several other companies that had us convinced that we would have to spend upwards of \$15,000 to remediate the situation, our insurance adjuster at State Farm recommended that I call your company. I'm glad I did.

By hiring your company to properly inspect the house, take samples from every room, and have those samples analyzed in a laboratory, we were able to determine that there were no traces of meth anywhere inside the house. This saved us thousands of dollars and allowed us to confidently put the house back on the rental market assured with the knowledge that it would be safe for future tenants.

I'd also like to thank you for taking the extra time to answer all of my questions in detail, and for helping me understand your methods and results. You were a true professional every step of the way.

Sincerely yours,

Brian Hamrick